
Foundation!
Literacy & Numeracy Update

Students are participating in a unit called ‘Taking
Care of our Earth’. They have learnt about how to
‘Reduce, Reuse and Recycle’. They have also been

exploring procedural texts and using them to teach  
others about how to compost and make plants

from food scraps.

In Numeracy, students have been creating
subtraction stories and displaying their thinking
using drawings, concrete materials and number

bonds. 

We would like to take this opportunitiy to thank all families for their
support and contributions to Foundation classrooms this year. We are

extremely proud of this cohort and grateful to have taught them in
their first year of school. We hope you have a safe and happy holiday

break!

Shared Writing

Thank you!

Students have had
opportunities to write

collaboratively this
week. This involves
planning a sentence
and supporting each
other to write it on a
sentence strip. We

then bring these
sentences to create a

shared text.


